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1 Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr., Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President ,

'

Opus' West III
1400 Opus P1 ace
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:7

E
The U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission received an allegation concerning

|| . activities at Quad. Cities Station (RIII-90-A-0002). Details of this
I

allegation are provided for your review and followup.-+

L Although you ~ investigated this matter earlier, we are concerned that you
failed to identify the root cause .of the p,roblem.- It appears that management
involvement in the investigation was lacking such that employee / contractory

|
'

cooperation was not elicited. It also appears that management did not respond
L :to the failure on the.part of employees / contractors to cooperate with an

investigation. We request that fou review the adequacy of your initiall
,

investigation and address the-lack of cooperation on the part of employees.y
' We request.that the results of-your review and disposition of this matter be
submitted to Region III-within 30 days of the date of'this letter. We request
that your responsc contain no personal privacy, proprietary, or safeguards
information'so .it' can be- released to the public and placed in the NRC Public
Document Room. If necessary, such information shall be contained in a
separate attachment which will be withheld frc.m public disclosure and the' ><

affidavit required by:10'CFR 2.790(b) must accompany your response.
, ,

); The enclosure to this letter should be controlled and ' distribution limited to i

' personnel with a "need to know"' until your investigation:of the allegation has
fbeen-completed and reviewed by NRC Region III. The= enclosure to this letter

is considered as' Exempt frma Public Disclosure.in accordance with Title 10,
. Code of 9deral Regulations, Part 2.790(a). However, in accordance with 10 :

CFR 2.M0 "f the Commissions regulations, a copy of this letter, excluding the d

enclosuie, will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. |
!

.

Tho' responses directed by this letter and:the accompanying enclosure are not-

,

Lsubject to;the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as
];required byjthe Paperwork. Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.~
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2 OCT 31 1990

Your. cooperation with us is appreciated. We will gladly discuss any questions
you may have concerning this information.

>

Sincerely,

'

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosure: Alle,qation Details ,

(Enclosure _Contains 10 CFR 2.790(a)
Information)

cc w/o enclosure:
D. Galle, Vice President - BWR-

Operations
T. Kovach,_ Nuclear

Licensing Manager . .e .

"'

R. L. Bax, Station Manager
'DCD/DCB'(RIOS)_

'

'0C/LFOCB
Resident Inspectors.LaSalle

Dresden, Quad' Cities-
Richard Hubbard
J.1 W. McCaf f rey, Chief, Publ1c

Utilities Division
- L. 01shan, NRR LPM

Robert _Newmann, Of fice of Public
. Counsel, State of Illinois Center
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